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December 22, 2018

Debra Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Subject: Docket N2-199 Permanent and Temporary Rate Proceeding

Dear Director Howland:

Enclosed please find the original and six copies ofAbenaki Water Company’s request seeking approval
for a one-time adjustment in sewer rates for the Lakeland Water System located in Belmont, NH, as
outlined in Order 25,905, from the above-referenced rate case that was issued on June 3, 2016. This
filing is also being made electronically to the Commission.

Thank you in advance for your assistance with the filing.

Very Truly Yours,

Pauline Doucette
President

www.abenakiwatercompany.com
Specializing in water system operations and maintenance
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